
FIRE-EMS LOG 
 
Friday, January 29 
 
1:50 am: Chief Michael Cassidy responded to Wilkins Road to investigate a report of 
arcing wires.  NStar Electric and the Highway Department were also notified. 
 
3:35 pm: Chief Michael Cassidy and the ambulance responded to Pleasure Point Road 
for a vehicle off the road.  The of the motor vehicle was evaluated, but denied injury and 
a signed waiver was obtained by the ambulance crew.. 
 
5:05 pm: Chief Michael Cassidy, the ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS 
responded to a medical on Hollis Street.  An athlete was transported to MetroWest 
Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
 
Saturday, January 30 
 
3:20 pm: The ambulance responded to a medical on Washington Street. Their response 
was cancelled by the police prior to their arrival. 
 
6:25 pm: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to Alden Road 
for a medical.  A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
 
Sunday, January 31 
 
8:42 am: The Fire Department responded to a direct alarm at a Washington Street 
religious facility. The alarm was caused by a steam leak. 
 
8:10 pm: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical on 
Ashland Street.  A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
 
Monday, February 1 
 
9:06 am: The ambulance responded to a medical on Travis Road.  A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
2:25 pm: Forest Fire 1 responded to Highland and Prentice Streets to apply absorbent 
to automotive fluids on the roadway, following a motor vehicle crash. 
 
 
 
 



Tuesday, February 2 
 
10:59 am: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical 
on Washington Street.  A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, 
Framingham. 
 
 
Wednesday, February 3 
 
8:40 am: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical on 
Summer Street.  A resident was transported to Milford Regional Medical Center. 
 
9:49 pm: Deputy Chief Jim Moore responded to investigate an electrical odor at a 
Richard Road residence. No hazards were found. 
 
3:50 pm: Deputy Chief Jim Moore investigated a report of smoke coming from a 
Washington Street house. The call was unfounded. 
 
 
Thursday February 4 
 
7:45 pm: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical on 
Old Town Road.  A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Natick. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


